
 

 

Thursday 28th November 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

To help prepare our Year 6 pupils for their SATS assessment, we will be offering an extended soft 

start for all Year 6 pupils. 

The Year 6 doors will open at 8:30am on the following weeks to offer a 20 minute daily sessions 

of either maths or reading revision: 

W/c 2nd December 2024 

W/c 9th December 2024 

W/c 8th January 2024  

W/c 13th January 2024 

W/c 20th January 2024 

Our next assessment week is 27th – 31st January 2025.  We would encourage you to work with 

your child at home on reading and maths revision.  

If you have any questions, please speak with your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely 

Year 6 Team 
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


